
 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
CORPORATION COMMUNICATION 

 

DATE May 8, 2024 

FROM: Thad Chambers, Town Administrator 

AGENDA ITEM: Discuss and consider a landscaping proposal from Evergreen Lawn and Landscape to 
improve the landscaping of the area around the bronze horse statues located at FM 407 and 
McMakin Road. 

Summary:   

The BCDC has been discussing ways to improve the overall appearance of the area maintained by the BCDC at FM 
407 and McMakin Road. At the April meeting it was determined that town staff and the Chairman would meet 
with the company that redid the landscaping at Town Hall and maintains the landscaping for the BCDC and Town. 

The onsite meeting with a representative from Evergreen occurred on April 22, and the attached proposal was 
provided after that meeting. 

Staff Recommendation:   

None. 

Exhibits: 

1. Landscape area 
2. Photos of materials 
3. Quote 


